
  

 

COVID-19 Update 

      12-18-2020 

 
 

This is the first of a weekly report to keep you informed on the 

current status of COVID-19 in the Nisqually Tribal community. 

 
Unfortunately the news is not good today: 

 

Nisqually Reservation – 6 positive COVID cases 

Nisqually Tribal Members hospitalized – 2 

Off Reservation – known cases – 1 

Total known cases (Friday, 12-18-2020 at 4 pm) - 9 

 

Take Care, Stay Safe. 

 

Mary Szafranski, RN 

Nisqually Indian Tribe 

Public Health Officer 


